
Chairman — Chris Bazley 

Dear readers,  
 
I hope you had a great 
Easter break with family 
and friends and enjoyed 
the great Autumn 
weather.  
 
Fabulous weather for 

holidays but not so good for farmers as we 
look for rain to plant wheat and barley crops 
and to keep all the oats growing that has 
been planted. 
 
Anzac Day acknowledges the sacrifice of so 
many service men and women who in one 
way or another have been a significant part 
of the Clifton Community Health Service and 
what it stands for.  
 
The CCHS board acknowledges the value of 
rain water so we are installing another large 
tank into our storage system as a lot of the 
equipment our staff use especially in the 
laundry works better and lasts a lot longer 
with rain water. You can't beat a cup of tea 

on rain water either! Using less of the Clifton 
water supply will help as well.  
 
As I write I am sitting in the CCHS Medical 
Practice and it's great to see it so busy with 
lots of people coming in for their flu jabs.  
 
I've now moved over to the office where 
Louise and Linda keep our administration 
under control and keep us on track with our 
reporting requirements. Brad is also busy as 
usual with incoming residents to look after as 
well as keeping up with all the governance 
needs of the board. Lots of volunteers are 
chatting to residents and best of all lots of 
laughing. The late breakfast for some 
residents really smelt nice. A few staff asked 
me which room I would like! 
 
All the best until the next newsletter which I 
enjoy reading and seeing Jade's artistic skills 
in action.  
 
Chris. 
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I attended the cent sale and was impressed 

by all the prizes and the amount of people 

who attended. Jade had also brought her 

trike in and took me for a ride and I am 

looking forward to it being an option in our 

activity program. Feedback from some new 

residents think living here is fantastic. Also 

like to ad what a wonderful job Max and Margaret have 

done in keeping the garden lovely. Remember my door is 

always open to speak with residents about any issues or 

concerns. 

Complaints/Compliments and Feedback via 
the resident representative-Anne K 
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As we march into May we 

can reflect on the recent 

Anzac day and Easter 

celebrations. 

I was privileged to again 

emcee the Clifton RSL 

Branch Dawn service and it is gratifying to 

see the increasing numbers of community 

members who turn up each year to 

remember. 

We also continue to receive strong support 

from our local congregations for both special 

celebrations like Easter and day to day 

pastoral care. 

 

Only two months to go before the 

implementation of the new Aged Care Quality 

Standards and substantial work continues to 

ensure that we can demonstrate compliance. 

For information I have included a summary of 

the new standards in this issue. Members of 

the team attended a very informative session 

in Brisbane held by the Aged Care Quality 

and Safety Commission and we have also 

engaged the services of an industry 

consultant to assist the process. 

The Royal Commission into Aged Care 

Quality and Safety continues with Regional 

Hearings commencing. 

The Federal Election campaign is underway 

and we are yet to see any substantial 

promise of increased funding to ensure a 

better resourced aged care system for all 

Australians. 

Flu season is coming and I encourage you all 

to contact the Clifton Medical Practice to 

book in for your vaccination. 

 

In late May we will be hosting the Virtual 

Dementia Tour and hope to have at least 40 

staff, volunteers and community members go 

through the experience. Additionally we have 

11 team members attending a Dementia 

Training Symposium during May. 

We were successful with the Nirvana Hostel 

Component of our 2018 Aged Care Approval 

Round Submission which will provide 

$210,000 towards further upgrades within 

Nirvana Hostel. 

Please “Like” our Clifton Community Health 

Services Facebook Page, we have gone past 

590 likes for the page 

 

Remember, a community working together 

with a common purpose can achieve 

anything. 

 

“Together we will continue to make a 

difference” 

 

Regards Brad 

 

General Manager-Brad Jones 
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New Government 

standards 

The new Aged Care 

Quality Standards – what 

do they mean? 

In early September, 

Federal Parliament 

passed legislation to enact the new Aged 

Care Quality Standards, which come into 

effect from 1 July 2019.  

The update to the aged care standards is the 

first of its kind in 20 years, and is critical to 

ensure all providers meet the needs of aged 

care consumers now and into the future.  

What the new standards look like 

The new standards reflect the changing 

nature of the aged care industry and the 

increasing role individuals will play in 

directing their aged care, whether in a 

residential facility or in their own home.  

The new standards ensure consistency 

across all types of aged care services: 

residential care, in-home care, transitional 

care and flexible Indigenous aged care 

standards. They are made up of eight 

individual standards: 

 Consumer dignity and choice 

 Ongoing assessment and planning with 

consumers 

 Personal care and clinical care 

 Services and supports for daily living 

 Organisation’s service environment 

 Feedback and complaints 

 Human resources 

 Organisational governance. 

How will things change? 

The new standards allow for flexibility in how 

the outcomes are delivered and met, 

encouraging true person-centred care. This 

approach is great for our ageing population, 

but will require significant changes for 

providers and the workforce. Traditional 

methods and practices which have worked in 

the past and have been acceptable under the 

old standards may no longer be appropriate 

or effective. 

One major change is the increase in visits to 

facilities from the Australian Aged Care 

Quality Agency (AACQA). All government-

supported providers are now subject to 

increased unannounced visits and audits by 

AACQA Assessors, to ensure providers are 

complying with Accreditation Standards at all 

times. This will mean residents and families 

may be asked more frequently to be involved 

in interviews with Assessors as part of the 

audits. 

The increased scrutiny on the industry and 

the changes to standards are designed to 

improve the lives of those who receive aged 

care services. Ultimately, the changes are 

about improving the wellbeing of aged care 

residents and clients, and ensuring they are 

made the priority by providers — something 

Clifton community Health Services 

wholeheartedly supports. 

How is Clifton Community Health Services 

responding? 

Clifton Community Health Services already 

employs a philosophy of person-centred care 

across our facilities and services and this will 

be reviewed in line with the new Standards.  

We encourage transparent and honest 

dialogue between our residents, clients, their 

families and our staff and management. We 

undertake regular meetings and surveys and 

we welcome feedback at any time.  
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Lifestyle Award WINNER 

Thinking about becoming a 
volunteer? 

Give Jade a call 0400 404 490 

Hi everyone,  

As I mentioned in the 

last newsletter I have 

been secretly  working 

on a project over the 

past few months. 

Some of you may have 

noticed a rather 

unusual looking vehicle 

at the Cent Sale. The Bon Trike is now a 

part of my ability to offer rides to residents 

that would like to come out. As long as you 

are able to get on and off with minimal 

assistance I can be booked in to do rides 

after lunch.  

It still has a few more alterations before I can 

offer this to you all but I am hoping it wont be 

too much longer and we can get in a few 

rides before the weather turns too cold. 

I want to offer sunflower tours in January, 

scenic rides around the town, and the best is 

the Christmas lights which I think should be 

a lovely way to see the lights in style. 

I hope you all enjoyed your Easter and I look 

forward to making some memories with you 

soon. 

 

Regards, Jade.    

Lifestyle & Volunteer 

Coordinator—Jade Gilchrist 

Lifestyle Coordinator— Jade Gilchrist 

The  winner of the Lifestyle Award for 

April Jennifer under the category of 

Excellence in Advocacy 

Congratulations Jennifer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Birthdays  

Frank    May 9th 

Cecilia   May 16th  

Elaine    May 21st 

Joyce S   May 26th   

 

Welcome New Residents 

   Bev, Barbara and Joe 

 

Rest in Peace 

Sweet Lips the 

fish 
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A big 

thank 

you to all the businesses that donated 

items for our cent sale. 
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